
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to object to the building of the proposed 500 new houses in lymm in a community who's services 
and local infrastructure are already under stress. More importantly this is building on green belt land that is 
supposedly protected. I am led to believe it is part of WBC's proposal to become a city. I don't support that 
notion at all and think it would be better if lymm was returned to Trafford borough. 

Yours faithfully, 




